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Following completion of the affiliation paperwork with Hampshire FA, and 
subject to formal admittance by the GFSFL which is expected to be a formality, 
Hill Head F.C. have joined the growing number of clubs who will be participating 
in the GFSFL for the 2020/21 season. 
 
Hill Head F.C. are likely to be placed in Division 3 of the GFSFL and are hoping 
for a successful 2020/21 season. The Club Secretary confirmed to GFSFL: - 
 
“The club have a few players who’ve played in the GFSFL before but it’s largely 
a new group of lads. If we can as a group lean on the experience of some of 

the players who’ve played in the GFSFL before, I’m confident the club can push the leaders for 
promotion to Division 2 and have a decent cup run.”  
 
The GSFSL Management Committee are absolutely delighted to welcome Hill Head F.C. and look 
forward to working with them over the coming season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


